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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Blood Brothers – 10th February 2022  
 
Following on from my initial correspondence regarding the theatre visit to the New Wimbledon 
Theatre, I am writing to advise you of the final trip arrangements and am detailing below the 
venue’s Covid advice.  
 
Theatre venues are no longer requesting to see negative LFTs, or an NHS Covid pass for under 18-
year-olds but do ask us to respect the following: 
 

• Attendees under the age of 18 must provide verbal confirmation that they have not 
tested positive nor are currently suffering from symptoms of COVID-19 from their 
parent, guardian or the individual themselves if they are aged 16 or 17. 
 

• The theatre encourages and recommend all audience members aged 11+ to continue to 
wear masks throughout their visit to the Theatre. 

 

• The cloakroom has limited space for school items, so it is recommended that bags are 
left at school or on the coach except for first aid kits/medical supplies carried by staff. 

 
We will be leaving college at 10.15am.  We ask that the students meet me and the accompanying 
staff members: Mrs Jolly, Mrs Constable and Mr Agboke at the coach departure area, outside Scott 
House at 10.10am.  Your child will need to bring a lunch and supper for this trip and additional 
refreshments/water or/and spending money for snacks from the theatre.  
 
The running time of Blood Brothers is 2 hours 45 minutes, with an interval - it is estimated that we 
will be back at college by 9.00pm the latest.  Please can parents arrive promptly from 8.50pm, at 
the layby by Needham’s gate. 
 
If the time changes, we will advise your child to contact you during the return journey.  If you need 
to contact us in an emergency the school mobile trip number is: 07591 376 165. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Ms C Seymour 
Drama Subject Lead



 

 

 


